
Subject: FW: Correspondence with Aaron Detlor
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 at 12:24:59 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Linda Heron 
BCC: Linda Heron 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Annibale, Quinto 
Date: Mon., May 3, 2021, 7:10 p.m.
Subject: Re: Correspondence with Aaron Detlor
To: Judy Mabee 
Cc:  

 

Ms. Mabee 
As you know, I am the solicitor for the Town of Erin.  Your email and a\ached le\er of April 30,
2021 addressed to His Worship Mayor Alls has been forwarded to the undersigned for reply.
I can advise you that during the undertaking of the Municipal Class EA for the proposed Town of
Erin Wastewater Treatment Plant, the Town of Erin and its consultants complied with all legal
requirements of all levels of government and with the common law with respect to the
consulta^ons that are required with Indigenous stakeholders in order to sa^sfy the honour of
the Crown.  Communica^on was sent to The Haudenosaunee Confederacy on several occasions
as they were on the contact list approved by the Ministry of the Environment Conserva^on and
Parks.  The Haudenosaunee Confederacy was also provided with all no^fica^ons sent out with
respect to the Class EA including no^ces of Public Informa^on Centres and No^ces of
Commencement and of Comple^on.  Telephone contact was also a\empted.  
In addi^on, as part of the Part II Order, which you ini^ated, the Minister asked the Town to
outline its consulta^on efforts with all indigenous stakeholders, which we did outline to the
Minister.  As you are aware, the Minister declined to issue a Part II Order.  As a result, the Town
will con^nue to implement the Municipal Class EA. 
I trust this answers your ques^ons.
Regards
 
Quinto M. Annibale* B.A., LL.B.
Partner
 
Direct:  
Cell:     
Fax:     

 

signature_2119535782

 
135 Queens Plate Drive, Suite 600, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M9W 6V7
www.loopstranixon.com
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* Quinto M. Annibale Professional Corporation
 
NOTICE: This email, including all attachments, contains confidential information and is directed in confidence solely
to the person(s) to which it is addressed.  Any other use, distribution, copy or disclosure is strictly prohibited. This e-
mail may contain confidential information which may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately notify the sender, delete this e-mail and destroy all copies. WARNING: Email
communications cannot be guaranteed to be timely, secure, error free or virus free.
 
From: " " 
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 at 1:29 PM
To: Allan Alls , " " 
Cc: 

Subject: Correspondence with Aaron Detlor
 
Dear Mayor Alls,
 
The Coali^on for the West Credit would appreciate confirma^on to the enclosed ques^ons regarding receipt
of correspondence from Aaron Deltor of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy Council. 
We await your response.
 
Respechully,
Judy Mabee-President
Belfountain Community Organiza^on
Chair of the Coali^on for the West Credit
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